
Approved for Release: 2017/01/18 C01482345 

Contingency Statement 

Richard Helms, the Director of Central Intelligence, said today that 

a news story alleging that the White House had ordered the Central 

Intelligence Agency to bug the Democratic National Headquarters in the 

Watergate buildings is completely false. There is not a shread of . 

truth to this story, the Director added. - 
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